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The nursery children have been making Islamic prayer
beads this week as part of their learning about Eid.

We were so impressed with the children's fine motor
skills and their determination completing this tricky
task. They all did so well with it and were very proud of
their finished crafts.

Eid Mubarak to all those families celebrating this
weekend!

I hope everyone has a wonderful, restful break!

28.03.25
Happy end of term - we made it!
We have enjoyed our last week with the
chicks before they return to the farm on
Friday! Jesse made an amazing ‘chicken run’
for the chicks to play in, and the children had
a wonderful time watching!

The children also performed their Spring
Poetry Recital on Thursday. We were all so
proud of the progress they have made since
the Autumn Poetry Recital, the children
projected their voices, learnt so many poems
and performed with confidence – well done
everyone! 

Miss Spencer - EYFS Lead

Eid!


